
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to another edition of our fortnightly newsletter where we try to share some 

of our highlights and remind you of some of the many key messages! 

It’s been another busy couple of weeks with the festive 

excitement building. Today we celebrate alliances against 

bullying so many staff and students have supported this by 

wearing odd socks. It’s important every child feels safe and 

we will continue to do all we can to make sure every Victory 

student loves coming to school; has at least one trusted adult 

to chat with when they need to and at least one activity or 

lesson they thoroughly enjoy.  

Last week, we congratulated the Year 7 football team who 

reached the OAT final - and so very nearly won! The Victory Scholars enjoyed 

another challenge with Norwich School at the Norwich Centre for Writing. All will be 

entering the 2023 Laurie Herring Critical Writing competition with the hopes of 

meeting Jay Raynor at the awards ceremony in February! Our new Year 7 students 

enjoyed their first taste of our popular snow tubing trips at Whitlingham - the first of 

many, I’m sure!  

Last Tuesday, we had a great honour of welcoming Andrew 

Bailey, Governor of the Bank of England to our academy to 

speak to our A Level Economics and Business students. In 

true Victory spirit, we invited many other local sixth formers to 

see us, including Norwich School; Taverham; Langley; 

Hellesdon; CNS and Thorpe St Andrew. Mr Bailey enjoyed his 

visit immensely - and I must say a special thank you to 

Matthew in Year 12 who ably assisted in hosting the visit and 

     managing the questions from the floor. 

 “Achievement is outstanding because every student matters” Ofsted 2013 

Fortnightly Newsletter for Students & Families 



Thanks to NNUH for sending us a special visitor to work with our sixth form Health 

and Social Care students - they had a great time!  

We look forward to our annual Christmas Fair this Saturday from 10-3 - we are               

expecting many visitors! Thank you to Mrs Gallagher for organising it. We are also 

approaching the final 2 weeks before it’s showtime! Chitty, Chitty, Bang, Bang will 

be fabulous and the flying car will be super - it’s not the one at the gate, in case you 

are concerned     

Next week, we have the annual OAT conference - and as part of this please be 

aware that Friday 24th November is a training day so no students will be in school.  

Enjoy a lovely weekend - perhaps I will see you tomorrow. 

Thank you for your support, as ever.  

Naomi Palmer 

Principal 

@VictoryAcad /OrmistonVictoryAcademy  OrmistonVictoryAcademy  



Student News @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to the winners of our   

Enrich Education orienteering lesson. 

Well done, girls!  

Well done to our amazing top Year 7 readers!  

Our Year 8 students having a great time 
during our RAF STEM event! 



Year 9 have been exploring dystopian           

narratives in photography this year,                    

creating imagery for a film poster, book 

cover or games cover. We are so                         

impressed with this mysterious, eerie                

images created using photoshop.   

Student News @ Victory 



MFL Spelling Bee Finalists @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Congratulations to our 
wonderful MFL Spelling 

Bee finalists! 



Governor of the Bank of England Visit @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

We were honoured to welcome Andrew Bailey, 
Governor of the Bank of England to Victory, to 

address our Economics and Business students. 
We were delighted to welcome students from 

Langley School, Norwich School, City of                  
Norwich School, Hellesdon High School and 
Taverham High to join us for this wonderful 

event. 
 
 
 

“It was an absolute pleasure to be able to meet 
Mr Bailey and welcome him to Victory, and it 
was really interesting to get an insight into his 

role at the Bank of England. He answered lots of our questions, which allowed us to put 
into context what is going on in the world around us in terms of economics, and the part 

which I found most interesting was his discussion about the price of bread, and the    
impacts that external factors are having on prices in the UK. He also talked to us about 

how the economy works in the UK and what factors influence interest rates. It was a  
really valuable and exciting experience for me to meet someone who is so influential in 

UK economics, and we were also joined by a number of schools and guests from 
across the city, which allowed us to interact with other business and economics         

students and share our knowledge, as well as having some really interesting                           
discussions about the talk.” Matthew Prior, Business and  Economics, Year 12 

 
 

“On Tuesday 7th November, the Governor of the Bank of England, Mr. Andrew Bailey 
held a presentation where he informed us on his role within the Bank and the different 

aspects of his job. I found it                               
interesting how his job involves                        

visiting places around England such 
as factories and also our school                 

rather than mainly working from an 
office. Another part was how                         

influential and cautious his decisions 
are and the amount of thought that 

has to be put behind each and every 
change made to how the change will 

affect people, what people it will                   
affect and how long the change will 

take for it to actually make an impact 
on the area needed.” Riley Chatten, 
Business and Economics, Year 12 



Student News @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

We had a guest speaker in from the Norfolk and Norwich Hospital to work with our Lord 
Nelson Sixth Form College Health and Social Care students - and what fun we had!  



Congratulations to these Year 7 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Tyler, Adona, Harley, Lily-Louise and Emily.   

Year 7 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 



Congratulations to these Year 7 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Tudor, Archie, Evie, Isla and Kayden.  

Year 7 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 



Congratulations to these Year 8 Red Reward winners: Isla for the most visas;                         

Harry for being a superstar; Jack for always having good manners;                                      

and Violet for constant kindness.  

 

Year 8 Red Reward Winners @ Victory 



Congratulations to these Year 8 Red Reward winners: Dakota for being such a good 

friend; Adriel for the most Visa points; and Charlie for making excellent choices.  

Year 8 Red Reward Winners @ Victory 



Congratulations to these outstanding Year 9 Awesome Achievement Award winners: 

Jake, for a great improvement in school learning; Sophie, for the most visas; Lilian, for 

great overall attitude to learning; and Angela, for always being very polite and                

brightening up our day. 

Year 9 Awesome Achievement @ Victory 



Congratulations to these outstanding Year 9 Awesome Achievement Award winners: 

Morgan, for a great month; Chloe, for the most visas last week; Noah, for great overall 

attitude; and Lalina, for being an all round lovely student! 

Year 9 Awesome Achievement @ Victory 



Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity winners:                                                    
Cameron, for raising over £150 for this year’s Poppy Appeal, as an Army Cadet;                   

Charley, for helping his form tutor to understand her son’s maths homework; Andrei, for 
a wonderful polite gesture shown towards one of his teachers; Iana, for absolutely 
smashing her Visa totals and having a fantastic attitude to learning; and Grace, for 

showing her respect for the 2 minute silence, by wearing her Cadet clothing. 



Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity winners: Emily, for such energy and 
strength, doing loads of extra curricular hours every week; Kai, for amazing bakes and 
catering enthusiasm; Sammy, for an amazing year so far; Jack, for trying to help a Year 
7 in need when his bike broke; and Connie, for being a total Wonder Woman - juggling 

school and the production rehearsals. 



Year 11 Sweet Treat Winners @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 11 Sweet Treat winners: Bethany, for continuous hard 
work; Lily, for demonstrating an enquiring mind; Manuela, for excellent revision; 
Khiaya, for renewed focus and attitude; and Alina, for commitment to education!  



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 

amazing.                         

Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

Well done to our awesome Year 7 football team who finished as runners up                                
in the OAT football competition which was amazing well organised                                        

and led by the Norwich City FC scholars.                                                                                  
A massive well done to Elijah who was voted as player of the tournament! 

A The Victory Scholars enjoyed another challenge with Norwich School                                          
at the Norwich Centre for Writing. All will be entering the 2023 Laurie Herring Critical 

Writing competition with the hopes of meeting Jay Raynor at the awards                              
ceremony in February. Stay tuned!  



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 
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So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 
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A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 
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Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

Our HPA KS3 students meeting for the 
launch of the 2023/24 Elite Reviewers 

Club. We're reading titles from the        
Carnegie shortlist of novels for young 
people. Reviews can be found on our 
website - Ormiston Victory Academy - 

Elite Reviewers  

ECO club at the assembly points for their bug hotels and bird houses for the school 
garden. Using waste material from the DT department!  

Snow tubing trip 1 for our Year 7 students! 
Lots of happy faces;                                              

enjoying the start of their                                 
Enrichment Journey  

https://ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk/our-academy/the-victory-scholars/elite-reviewers
https://ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk/our-academy/the-victory-scholars/elite-reviewers
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A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 
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Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

Year 7 had a busy end to last half term 
with a match against Taverham too. 
Improving their skills and confidence 

each game. POTM was Esra! 

So lovely to see the after-school Cakes & Bakes students and their                                       
wonderful creations!  

Year 7 students enjoying using Enrich Education in their PE orienteering lesson! 
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Thursday 23rd November 2023
6pm – 8pm

Ormiston Victory Academy

Middleton Crescent, Costessey, Norwich, NR5 0PX

for students interested in joining Year 12 in 2024










